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Hair Follicle Regeneration Jan 27 2020 This book aims to comprehensively review the current
cell-based strategies under investigation to achieve the regeneration of human hair
follicles. The unique capacity of the human hair follicle to self-renew explains why this
complex “mini-organ” has always attracted so much interest as a model for researchers to
study stem cell biology and regenerative medicine. The hair follicle is considered a main
reservoir of cutaneous stem cells, containing several pools of epithelial, melanocyte, and
mesenchymal stem cells involved in hair follicle self-regeneration and pigmentation. In
addition, while some of the different follicular cell types contribute to hair shaft growth,
others participate in very important interfollicular functions such as dermal remodeling, reepithelialization after wounding, and cutaneous stem cell homeostasis. The idea of human hair
follicle regeneration either “de novo” or by activating dormant miniaturized follicles is not
new, yet still continues to arouse enormous interest in the pursuit of a definitive cure for
baldness. In contrast to hair follicle regeneration in mice, the attempts made with human
follicles have been disappointing in terms of efficiency. However, recent advances in stem
cell biology—as well as the appearance of new technologies like 3D printing—have revived
expectations in this field of research. This book is divided into four sections. The first
part includes an overview of the strategies used in hair follicle regeneration and a
historical summary of the most important achievements to date. Parts two and three comprise
the main body of the book, with detailed descriptions of the cells and tissue structures
involved in hair follicle regeneration, followed by an elaboration of the different
therapeutic strategies, engineering techniques, and a clinician’s perspective of stem cellbased therapies in hair loss treatments. Finally, the fourth part reviews the important
contribution of the hair follicle in healing cutaneous wounds through the regeneration and
remodeling of the dermis and epidermis after injury, as well as wound induced hair follicle
neogenesis that occurs when the skin is injured.
Corpus Analysis in Academic Discourse Feb 20 2022 This collection sheds light on the ways in
which corpus linguistics and the use of learner corpora might be applied to the study of
academic discourse, revealing linguistic and rhetorical patterns and insights into variation
across a range of disciplinary genres. Organized into three sections, the book highlights key
tools and methodologies in corpus analysis to study such features as discourse markers,
lexical bundles, linguistic complexity, lexico-grammatical conventions, and modality in case
studies in studies of academic discourse, both in a second language and in English for
specific purposes. The volume features examples from disciplinary genres not often covered in
the existing literature, including MA theses, academic book reviews, and online student
forums. Taken together with the study of learner corpora, the book demonstrates the impact of
corpus linguistic tools in better understanding linguistic patterns of specific languages and
language use and in turn, their role in helping to identify the needs of language learners.

The book will be of interest to students and scholars in corpus linguistics, applied
linguistics, and English for Specific Purposes.
Ethnic Community Builders Oct 16 2021 This book consists of fourteen interviews with MexicanAmerican community activists of various stripes in San Jose.
The Christmas Gift Mar 09 2021 With honesty and grace, award-winning author Francisco
Jiménez shares his most poignant Christmas memory in this beautifully illustrated picture
book. As Christmas approaches, Panchito can’t wait to see what present he gets. But on
Christmas Day, he is disappointed when all he gets is a bag of candy, until he sees the gift
his father gives his mother. Panchito then realizes that gifts of the heart are the most
precious of all.
ScottForesman Literature and Integrated Studies Jul 01 2020
Study Guide Jun 24 2022 SuperSummary, a modern alternative to SparkNotes and CliffsNotes,
offers high-quality study guides for challenging works of literature. This 50-page guide for
"Breaking Through" by Francisco Jimenez includes detailed chapter summaries and analysis
covering 25 chapters, as well as several more in-depth sections of expert-written literary
analysis. Featured content includes commentary on major characters, 25 important quotes,
essay topics, and key themes like Rage Fueled by Injustice and Solidarity of Family and
Community.
Study Guide May 23 2022 SuperSummary, a modern alternative to SparkNotes and CliffsNotes,
offers high-quality study guides for challenging works of literature. This 52-page guide for
"Reaching Out" by Francisco Jimenez includes detailed chapter summaries and analysis covering
24 chapters, as well as several more in-depth sections of expert-written literary analysis.
Featured content includes commentary on major characters, 25 important quotes, essay topics,
and key themes like Work Ethic and Self-Sacrifice and Faith.
Developing Intercultural Competence in Practice Jan 19 2022 It is now widely recognised that
learning a language should not just involve linguistic competence but also intercultural
competence. It is also clear that intercultural competence can be developed through related
subjects such as geography, history, mother tongue teaching. This book takes this as a given
and provides practical help for teachers who wish to help their learners acquire
intercultural competence in the ordinary classroom. It contains descriptions of lessons and
materials from a wide range of classrooms in several countries and for beginners to advanced
learners.
America Street Dec 06 2020 Here are eighteen compelling stories about young people in cities
and rural areas across the United States--Native, African, Latino, Asian, European, Indian,
Arab, and Jewish--some born here, others recently arrived from other countries. All are
finding their way, facing realities of home, school, and friendship, making a place for
themselves among us. Written by some of our finest authors, these stories are vital and
authentic. They allow us to enter into another person's experience and feel it as if it were
our own. Duane Big Eagle, Sandra Cisneros, Lan Samantha Chang, Rivka Galchen, Langston
Hughes, Gish Jen, Francisco Jiménez, Mary K. Mazotti, Toshio Mori, Naomi Shihab Nye, Akhil
Sharma, Gary Soto, Michele Wallace, among others.
Reaching Out Jul 25 2022 “This sequel to Breaking Through and The Circuit again brings to
the forefront the daily trials of poor immigrant families . . . compelling and
honest.”—School Library Journal From the perspective of the young adult he was then,
Francisco Jiménez describes the challenges he faced in his efforts to continue his education.
During his college years, the very family solidarity that allowed Francisco to survive as a
child is tested. Not only must he leave his family behind when he goes to Santa Clara
University, but while Francisco is there, his father abandons the family and returns to
Mexico. This is the story of how Francisco coped with poverty, with his guilt over leaving
his family financially strapped, with his self-doubt about succeeding academically, and with
separation. Once again his telling is honest, true, and inspiring A Smithsonian Magazine Best
Book of the Year “Rooted in the past, Jiménez’s story is also about the continuing struggle
to make it in America, not only for immigrant kids but also for those in poor families. Never
melodramatic or self-important, the spare episodes will draw readers with the quiet daily
detail of work, anger, sorrow, and hope.”—Booklist (starred review) “In this eloquent,
transfixing account, Jiménez again achieves a masterful addition to the literature of the
memoir.”—Smithsonian Magazine “No one who reads these life stories will forget them. Jiménez
reaches out to let us walk in his shoes, feel his pain and pride, joy and sorrow, regrets and
hope.”—Sacramento Bee
Handbook of Latin American Studies Oct 04 2020 Beginning with volume 41 (1979), the
University of Texas Press became the publisher of the Handbook of Latin American Studies, the

most comprehensive annual bibliography in the field. Compiled by the Hispanic Division of the
Library of Congress and annotated by a corps of more than 130 specialists in various
disciplines, the Handbook alternates from year to year between social sciences and
humanities. The Handbook annotates works on Mexico, Central America, the Caribbean and the
Guianas, Spanish South America, and Brazil, as well as materials covering Latin America as a
whole. Most of the subsections are preceded by introductory essays that serve as biannual
evaluations of the literature and research under way in specialized areas. The Handbook of
Latin American Studies is the oldest continuing reference work in the field. Dolores Moyano
Martin, of the Library of Congress Hispanic Division, has been the editor since 1977, and P.
Sue Mundell was assistant editor from 1994 to 1998. The subject categories for Volume 56 are
as follows: ∑ Electronic Resources for the Humanities ∑ Art ∑ History (including
ethnohistory) ∑ Literature (including translations from the Spanish and Portuguese) ∑
Philosophy: Latin American Thought ∑ Music
The Voyage of the Frog Nov 24 2019 This adventure novel about survival at sea by Newbery
Honor author Gary Paulsen is now available in an After Words paperback edition! David thought
he was alone, that the ocean around him was all there was of the world. The wind screamed,
the waves towered, and his boat, the twenty-two foot fiberglass FROG, skidded and bucked and,
each moment, filled deeper and grew heavier with sea water. David thought surely he was dead
at fourteen. His uncle Owen, who had taught him about sailing safely, would be so angry. Owen
had died only days ago, his last wish for David to take the FROG out on his own, and sail her
beyond sight of the coast, and once there, scatter Owen's ashes.
Diary of a Reluctant Dreamer Feb 08 2021 From undocumented to "hyper documented," Diary of a
Reluctant Dreamer traces Alberto Ledesma's struggle with personal and national identity from
growing up in Oakland to earning his doctorate degree at Berkeley, and beyond.
The Routledge International Handbook of Critical Positive Psychology Jun 12 2021 Since the
turn of the twenty-first century, the field of positive psychology has sought to implement a
science of human flourishing so that we may lead happier, more fulfilling lives. It has found
expression not only in academic papers but also popular books and, increasingly, in
government policy. The Routledge International Handbook of Critical Positive Psychology is
the first volume dedicated to a critical appraisal of this influential but controversial
field of study. The book critically examines not only the scientific foundations of positive
psychology, but also the sociocultural and political tenets on which the field rests. It
evaluates the current field of knowledge and practice, and includes chapters analysing the
methodological constructs of the field, as well as others that question what positive
psychology actually means by ideas such as happiness or well-being. Taking the debate
further, the book then discusses how positive psychology can be applied in a wider variety of
settings than is presently the case, helping communities and individuals by acknowledging the
reality of people’s lives rather than adhering strictly to debateable theoretical constructs.
Including contributions from disciplines ranging from psychoanalysis to existential therapy,
theology to philosophy, and contributors from throughout the world, The Routledge
International Handbook of Critical Positive Psychology will be enlightening reading for
anyone interested in how psychology has sought to understand human well-being.
Ethnic Community Builders Jun 19 2019 Ethnic Community Builders: Mexican-Americans in Search
of Justice and Power is an oral history of Mexican-American activism in San JosZ, California,
over the last half century. The authors present interviews of 14 people of various
stripes—teachers, politicians, radio personalities—who have been influential in the
development of a major urban center with a significant ethnic population. These activists
tell the stories of their lives and work with engaging openness and honesty, allowing readers
to witness their successes and failures. This vivid ethnography of a Mexican-American
community serves as a model for activism wherever ethnic groups seek change and justice.
Survey of the United States-Mexico Boundary, 1849-1855, Background Study Apr 29 2020
The Identification and Analysis of Chicano Literature Aug 02 2020 A coherent and systematic
overview of Chicano literature. All the major aspects of Chicano literature are treated: the
themes and myths of Chicano literary expression, the dramatic principles of its theater, the
literary recuperation of its history, Chicano bilingualism and code switching, and much more.
The Configuration of the Spanish Public Sphere May 11 2021 Since the explosion of the
indignados movement beginning in 2011, there has been a renewed interest in the concept of
the “public sphere” in a Spanish context: how it relates to society and to political power,
and how it has evolved over the centuries. The Configuration of the Spanish Public Sphere
brings together contributions from leading scholars in Hispanic studies, across a wide range
of disciplines, to investigate various aspects of these processes, offering a long-term,

panoramic view that touches on one of the most urgent issues for contemporary European
societies.
LA Mariposa/the Butterfly Apr 22 2022 Because he can only speak Spanish, Francisco, son of a
migrant worker, has trouble when he begins first grade, but his fascination with the
caterpillar in the classroom helps him begin to fit in.
A Study Guide for Willa Cather's "The Song of the Lark" Jan 07 2021 A Study Guide for Willa
Cather's "The Song of the Lark," excerpted from Gale's acclaimed Novels for Students.This
concise study guide includes plot summary; character analysis; author biography; study
questions; historical context; suggestions for further reading; and much more. For any
literature project, trust Novels for Students for all of your research needs.
Cases on Optimizing the Asset Management Process Nov 05 2020 "This book explains and
summarizes the processes (course of actions and the number of stages or steps to follow) and
the reference frame (the essential support structure and the basic system) necessary for the
implementation of the introduced maintenance management model (MMM) and will help managers,
technology developers, scientists and engineers to adopt and implement optimum decision
making based on techniques of maintenance and reliability in organizations"-Taking Hold Aug 26 2022 Traces the author's education at Columbia University, where he
struggled with cultural differences and a changing sense of identity.
Translation and Web Localization Feb 26 2020 Web localization is a cognitive, textual,
communicative and technological process by which interactive web texts are modified to be
used by audiences in different sociolinguistic contexts. Translation and Web Localization
provides an in-depth and comprehensive overview into this emerging field of study. The book
covers the key areas and main theoretical and practical approaches of the subject, rather
than a step by step practical guide. Topics covered include the often controversial
definition of localization, how the process develops, what constitutes a text in this
process, digital genre theory and its implications, and how to conduct research or training
in this field. The book concludes with a look into the dynamic nature of web localization and
the forces, such as crowdsourcing, that are reshaping web localization and translation as we
know it. In light of the deep changes brought by the Internet, Translation and Web
Localization is an indispensable book for researchers, postgraduate and advanced
undergraduate students of translation studies, as well as practitioners and researchers in
related fields such as computational linguistics, applied linguistics, Internet linguistics,
digital genre theory and web development.
Replenished Ethnicity Mar 21 2022 "Without a doubt, Tomás Jiménez has written the single
most important contemporary academic study on Mexican American assimilation. Clear-headed,
crisply written, and free of ideological bias, Replenished Ethnicity is an extraordinary
breakthrough in our understanding of the largest immigrant group in the history of the United
States. Bravo!"--Gregory Rodriguez, author of Mongrels, Bastards, Orphans, and Vagabonds:
Mexican Immigration and the Future of Race in America "Tomás Jiménez's Replenished Ethnicity
brilliantly navigates between the two opposing perils in the study of Mexican
Americans--pessimistically overracializing them or optimistically overassimilating them. This
much-needed and gracefully written book illuminates the on-the-ground situations of the later
generations of this key American group, insightfully identifying and analyzing the unique
factor operating in its case: more or less continuous immigration for more than a century.
Jiménez's work provides a landmark for all future studies of Latin American incorporation
into U.S. society."--Richard Alba, author of Remaking the American Mainstream "Tomás
Jiménez's study adds a much-needed but long absent element to our understanding of how
immigration contributes to the construction and reproduction of Mexican American ethnicity
even as it continuously evolves. His work provides useful and needed detail that are absent
even from the most reliable surveys."--Rodolfo de la Garza, Columbia University "In a
masterful piece of social science, Tomás Jiménez debunks allegations about slow social and
cultural assimilation of Mexican Americans through a richly textured ethnographic account of
Mexican Americans' lived experiences in two communities with distinct immigration
experiences. Population replenishment via immigration, he claims, maintains distinctiveness
of established Mexican origin generations via infusion of cultural elixir-in varying doses
over time and place. Ironically, it is the vast heterogeneity of Mexican Americansgenerational depth, socioeconomic, national origin and legal-that both contributes to the
population's ethnic uniqueness and yet defies singular theoretical frameworks. Jiménez's pageturner uses the Mexican American ethnic prism to re-interpret the U.S. ethnic tapestry and
revise the canonical view of assimilation. Replenished Ethnicity sets a high bar for second
generation scholarship about Mexican Americans."--Marta Tienda, The Office of Population

Research at Princeton University
Study Guide Dec 18 2021 SuperSummary, a modern alternative to SparkNotes and CliffsNotes,
offers high-quality study guides for challenging works of literature. This 52-page guide for
"Reaching Out" by Francisco Jimenez includes detailed chapter summaries and analysis covering
24 chapters, as well as several more in-depth sections of expert-written literary analysis.
Featured content includes commentary on major characters, 25 important quotes, essay topics,
and key themes like Work Ethic and Self-Sacrifice and Faith.
Breaking Through Sep 27 2022 Having come from Mexico to California ten years ago, fourteenyear-old Francisco is still working in the fields but fighting to improve his life and
complete his education.
Specialised English Sep 03 2020 Specialised English: New Directions in ESP and EAP Research
and Practice provides an authoritative and cutting-edge account of the latest avenues of
research and practice in the dynamic field of Specialised English. Ken Hyland and Lillian
Wong present 17 specially commissioned chapters by some of the world’s leading experts to
offer discussions of key topics in research, theory and pedagogy from a variety of
international perspectives. Divided into three sections, which focus on conceptual issues,
text and classroom practice, this book: Offers a clear and accessible introduction to current
issues in EAP and ESP, including academic interaction, academic lingua franca, second
language publishing, workplace talk, practitioner identity, data-driven learning and critical
thinking Includes studies of a range of genres such as research articles and student reports,
student spontaneous speech, personal statements, builders’ diaries and university tutorials
Presents links between theory and practice with a sampling of different research
methodologies, practical applications and theoretical approaches Specialised English is
essential reading for upper-level undergraduate and postgraduate students and researchers in
EAP/ESP and applied linguistics, as well as pre- and in-service teachers and teacher
educators.
The Routledge Handbook of Spanish Language Teaching Sep 15 2021 The Routledge Handbook of
Spanish Language Teaching: metodologías, contextos y recursos para la enseñanza del español
L2, provides a comprehensive, state-of-the-art account of the main methodologies, contexts
and resources in Spanish Language Teaching (SLT), a field that has experienced significant
growth world-wide in recent decades and has consolidated as an autonomous discipline within
Applied Linguistics. Written entirely in Spanish, the volume is the first handbook on Spanish
Language Teaching to connect theories on language teaching with methodological and practical
aspects from an international perspective. It brings together the most recent research and
offers a broad, multifaceted view of the discipline. Features include: Forty-four chapters
offering an interdisciplinary overview of SLT written by over sixty renowned experts from
around the world; Five broad sections that combine theoretical and practical components:
Methodology; Language Skills; Formal and Grammatical Aspects; Sociocultural Aspects; and
Tools and Resources; In-depth reflections on the practical aspects of Hispanic Linguistics
and Spanish Language Teaching to further engage with new theoretical ideas and to understand
how to tackle classroom-related matters; A consistent inner structure for each chapter with
theoretical aspects, methodological guidelines, practical considerations, and valuable
references for further reading; An array of teaching techniques, reflection questions,
language samples, design of activities, and methodological guidelines throughout the volume.
The Routledge Handbook of Spanish Language Teaching contributes to enriching the field by
being an essential reference work and study material for specialists, researchers, language
practitioners, and current and future educators. The book will be equally useful for people
interested in curriculum design and graduate students willing to acquire a complete and up-todate view of the field with immediate applicability to the teaching of the language.
First Day in Grapes Mar 29 2020 When Chico starts the third grade after his migrant worker
family moves to begin harvesting California grapes, he finds that self confidence and math
skills help him cope with the first day of school. Simultaneous.
The Circuit Oct 28 2022 Offers a look at a migrant family, detailing their daily life and
the struggles they endured to build an existence on the small opportunities they were given
Perspectives and Trends in Education and Technology Nov 17 2021 This book presents highquality, peer-reviewed papers from the International Conference in Information Technology &
Education (ICITED 2021), to be held at the ESPM – Higher School of Advertising and Marketing,
Sao Paulo, Brazil, between the 15th and the 17th of July 2021. The book covers a specific
field of knowledge. This intends to cover not only two fields of knowledge – Education and
Technology – but also the interaction among them and the impact/result in the job market and
organizations. It covers the research and pedagogic component of Education and Information

Technologies but also the connection with society, addressing the three pillars of higher
education. The book addresses impact of pandemic on education and use of technology in
education. Finally, it also encourages companies to present their professional cases which is
discussed. These can constitute real examples of how companies are overcoming their
challenges with the uncertainty of the market.
The Routledge Handbook of Hispanic Applied Linguistics Apr 10 2021 This book provides a
comprehensive overview of Hispanic applied linguistics, allowing students to understand the
field from a variety of perspectives and offering insight into the ever-growing number of
professional opportunies afforded to Spanish language program graduates. The goal of this
book is to re-contextualize the notion of applied linguistics as simply the application of
theoretical linguistic concepts to practical settings and to consider it as its own field
that addresses language-based issues and problems in a real-world context. The book is
organized into five parts: 1) perspectives on learning Spanish 2) issues and environments in
Spanish teaching 3) Spanish in the professions 4) the discourses of Spanish and 5) social and
political contexts for Spanish. The book’s all-inclusive coverage gives students the
theoretical and sociocultural context for study in Hispanic applied linguistics while
offering practical information on its application in the professional sector.
Cryopreservation in Eukaryotes Sep 22 2019 Since accidentally discovering the ability of
glycerol on protecting cells from freezing damage, many researchers have been pursuing to
develop cryopreservation methods of a very wide range of cells and some tissues, and these
have found widespread applications in biology and medicine. From the point of view of living
organisms, cryopreservation is a useful tool for ex situ conservation of genetic resources
together with its contribution on conservation of their biodiversity. Cryopreservation in
Eukaryotes includes totally 12 chapters, which have been written by the expert researchers in
the field. The chapters are a comprehensive collection of the most frequently used methods
for eukaryotes. With this book, every researcher will better understand the principles,
background, and current status of cryopreservation in particular organisms.
Handbook of Adolescent Literacy Research Aug 22 2019 The first comprehensive research
handbook of its kind, this volume showcases innovative approaches to understanding adolescent
literacy learning in a variety of settings. Distinguished contributors examine how well
adolescents are served by current instructional practices and highlight ways to translate
research findings more effectively into sound teaching and policymaking. The book explores
social and cultural factors in adolescents' approach to communication and response to
instruction, and sections address literacy both in and out of schools, including literacy
expectations in the contemporary workplace. Detailed attention is given to issues of
diversity and individual differences among learners. ?
Critical Dialogues in Latinx Studies Oct 24 2019 Introduces new approaches, theoretical
trends, and understudied topics in Latinx Studies This groundbreaking work offers a
multidisciplinary, social-science oriented perspective on Latinx studies, including the
social histories and contemporary lives of a diverse range of Latina and Latino populations.
Editors Ana Y. Ramos-Zayas and Mérida M. Rúa have crafted an anthology that is unique in both
form and content. The book combines previously published canonical pieces with original,
cutting-edge works created for this volume. The sections of the text are arranged
thematically as critical dialogues, each with a brief preface that provides context and a
conceptual direction for the scholarly conversation that ensues. The editors frame the volume
around the “humanistic social sciences,” using the term to highlight the historical and
social contexts under which expressive cultural forms and archival records are created.
Critical Dialogues in Latinx Studies masterfully sheds light on the diversity and complexity
of the everyday lives of Latinx populations, the political economic structures that shape
enduring racialization and cultural stereotyping, and the continuing efforts to carve out new
lives as diasporic, transnational, global, and colonial subjects.
Current List of Medical Literature Jul 21 2019 Includes section, "Recent book acquisitions"
(varies: Recent United States publications) formerly published separately by the U.S. Army
Medical Library.
Handbook of Research on Bilingual and Intercultural Education Aug 14 2021 As education
becomes more globally accessible, the need increases for comprehensive education options with
a special focus on bilingual and intercultural education. The normalization of diversity and
the acclimation of the students to various cultures and types of people are essential for
success in the current world. The Handbook of Research on Bilingual and Intercultural
Education is an essential scholarly publication that provides comprehensive empirical
research on bilingual and intercultural processes in an educational context. Featuring a

range of topics such as education policy, language resources, and teacher education, this
book is ideal for teachers, instructional designers, curriculum developers, language learning
professionals, principals, administrators, academicians, policymakers, researchers, and
students.
Pancho Rabbit and the Coyote May 31 2020 In this allegorical picture book, a young rabbit
named Pancho eagerly awaits his papa’s return. Papa Rabbit traveled north two years ago to
find work in the great carrot and lettuce fields to earn money for his family. When Papa does
not return, Pancho sets out to find him. He packs Papa’s favorite meal—mole, rice and beans,
a heap of warm tortillas, and a jug of aguamiel—and heads north. He meets a coyote, who
offers to help Pancho in exchange for some of Papa’s food. They travel together until the
food is gone and the coyote decides he is still hungry . . . for Pancho! Duncan Tonatiuh
brings to light the hardship and struggles faced by thousands of families who seek to make
better lives for themselves and their children by illegally crossing the border. Praise for
Pancho Rabbit and the Coyote STARRED REVIEWS "Tonatiuh’s great strength is in the text. No
word is wasted, as each emotion is clearly and poignantly expressed. The rabbits’ future is
unknown, but their love and faith in each other sustains them through it all. Accessible for
young readers, who may be drawn to it as they would a classic fable; perfect for mature
readers and the classroom, where its layers of truth and meaning can be peeled back to be
examined and discussed. An incandescent, humane and terribly necessary addition to the
immigrant-story shelf." —Kirkus Reviews, starred review "In both prose and art, Tonatiuh
expertly balances folkloric elements with stark, modern realities; Pancho Rabbit’s trip has
the feel of a classic fable or fairy tale, with the untrustworthy coyote demanding more and
more of him." —Publishers Weekly, starred review "The book shows the fragility of making a
living, the desperation that many migrants experience, and the deep family ties that bind the
characters. Classrooms studying the migrant experience will find plenty to discuss here."
—School Library Journal “This will spark strong responses and needed discussion.” —Booklist
"Tonatiuh is so careful in weaving his allegory that his empathetic contemporary tale feels
like age-old folklore, with simple but compelling text and a step-by-step escalation of the
story through gripping, kid-understandable challenges." —The Bulletin of the Center for
Children's Books Awards Pura Belpré Author and Illustrator Honor book 2014 New York Public
Library’s annual Children’s Books list: 100 Titles for Reading and Sharing 2013 Kirkus Best
Books of 2013 Best Multicultural Children's Books 2013 (Center for the Study of Multicultural
Children's Literature) Notable Children's Books from ALSC 2014 Notable Books for a Global
Society Book Award 2014
Studies in Stemmatology II Dec 26 2019 Stemmatology is the discipline that attempts to
reconstruct the transmission of a text on the basis of relations between the various
surviving manuscripts. The object of this volume is the evaluation of the most recent methods
and techniques in the field of stemmatology, as well as the development of new ones. The book
is largely interdisciplinary in character: it contains contributions from scholars from
classical, historical, biblical, medieval and modern language studies, as well as from
mathematical and computer scientists and biologists. The contributions in the book have been
divided into two sections. The first section deals with various stemmatological methods and
techniques. The second section focuses more specifically on the various problems concerning
textual variation.An earlier volume on "Studies in Stemmatology "was published in 1996 and
opened the most actual state of the art in stemmatology to a broad audience. That first
volume was very well received by stemmatologists and also gave an impulse to new research, as
several articles in the current volume clearly illustrate. Both volumes are of interest to
scholars in (historical) linguistics, literary studies, Bible studies, classical studies,
medieval studies, and history.
Jewish Studies at the Turn of the Twentieth Century, Volume 1: Biblical, Rabbinical, and
Medieval Studies Jul 13 2021 169 papers from the Toledo Congress of the European Association
for Jewish Studies, offering a broad, realistic perspective on the advances, achievements and
anxieties of Judaic Studies, from the Bible to our days, on the eve of the new millennium.
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